
December 13, 2022 

The Town of the Blue Mountains 
 
Attn: Mayor and Council 

Re: Corporate Structure Review 

In listening to Council’s Dec 12 discussions regarding the value of a landscape 
architect, I was surprised when staff eagerly offered to budget for a new position.   

Assuming Council implements a corporate structure/staff review, this is action is 
premature.  I suggest a hiring freeze be implemented until such a time the review’s 
recommendations can be fully assessed.  This of course would not apply to current 
positions if deemed vital to daily operations. 

Respectfully 

R. Tipping 

cc:  Clerk  


